
Subject: 
NEW DIES –  
70mm sub head + slab edge sub sill & slab edge sub head 

 

Date: 20/6/13  

From: Vince Ravese  

 
Good Morning, 
 

Please see the attached for new sections added to our sub head and sub sill range. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your local Area Manager or 

Sales Office. 

 

 
Regards, 
 
Vince Ravese 
Product Development 

           CUSTOMER TECHNICAL MEMO # 175   
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